
Public events
We’ll be hosting a series of drop-in sessions 
where you can find out more information about 
the Hampshire Water Transfer and Water 
Recycling Project and ask the team questions.

Webinar events
Register by email to take part in an online session 
between 7pm and 8:30pm on:

Date Time Venue details

Wednesday 
6 July

2pm – 
8pm 

Leigh Park Community 
Centre, Dunsbury Way, 
Havant, PO9 5BG

Saturday  
9 July

10am – 
4pm 

Jubilee Hall, Little 
Shore Lane, Bishop's 
Waltham, SO32 1ED

Friday  
15 July

2pm – 
8pm

Wickham Community 
Centre, Mill Lane, 
Wickham, PO17 5AL 

Saturday  
16 July

10am – 
4pm 

Meridian Shopping 
Centre, Elm Lane, 
Havant, PO9 1UN 

Thursday  
21 July

2pm – 
8pm

Southwick D-Day 
Memorial Hall, Priory 
Road, Southwick,  
PO17 6ED

Friday  
22 July

2pm – 
8pm 

Colden Common 
Community Centre, 
St Vigor Way, Colden 
Common, SO21 1UU  

Alternatively, you can send comments to FREEPOST 
HAMPSHIRE WTWRP CONSULTATION (no stamp required). 

Southern Water wants to hear your views on plans for new 
sustainable water sources to protect Hampshire’s iconic chalk 
streams and maintain your water supplies.

The quickest way to have your say is to visit 
https://HampshireWTWRP.commonplace.is

HampshireWTWRP@SouthernWater.co.uk

0330 303 0368

We’re consulting on our Hampshire Water 
Transfer and Water Recycling Project which 
will ensure we can take less water from the 
sensitive chalk streams of the River Test and 
River Itchen during a drought, while keeping 
taps running and toilets flushing. 

The plans are centred around the wider Havant Thicket 
Reservoir project which we’re funding and developing 
in collaboration with Portsmouth Water. This Project is 
separate from the current, approved plans for Havant 
Thicket Reservoir. 

The six-week consultation, which launches on 5 July 
and ends on 16 August, outlines our proposal to: 

•	 Build a new water recycling plant south of Havant 
and use an innovative technology called water 
recycling to turn treated wastewater into recycled 
water. The water would then be transferred via a 
new pipeline to the reservoir so there’s more water 
available for you to use. 

•	 Build a new pipeline to transfer water from the 
reservoir to our Otterbourne Water Supply Works, 
where it will be treated further to become  
drinking water.

Hampshire Water Transfer 
and Water Recycling Project

26 July
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3 August
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11 August
Thursday


